
Children’s Liturgy Report 2015 

  

Kid's Liturgy went very well due to a great group of dedicated and reliable volunteers. 
  

The only issue we had was too many kids participating in the Seeds class one Sunday in 
February due to some non regular families attending a baptism who were not clear on the 
rules.  Having the priest remind the congregation that kids must be at least 4 years old to 
participate is important on those Sunday gatherings so that the instructors do not get 
overwhelmed. 
  

Seeds class sizes were typically less than 10 and the Promise and Good News class sizes were 
typically less than 20. 
  

We did have Maria Olivas help with the Good News group, which helped the instructor due to 
some difficult behaviour children. 
  

Regards, 
  

Martin 

  
 


